
April 14, 2021 

RE: CUP-STR Permit Formal Application at 919 E. St. Catherine St. Louisville, KY 40204-1847 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

On the evening of Monday April 12, 2021, Josh Lamers and Lauren Landem hosted a pre-specified 
Google Meet virtual meeting to comply with the requirements for the CUP short-term rental permit. 
Notifications of the meeting were sent to 1st and 2nd tier adjoining properties 14 days prior to the 
meeting and 7 days prior. Both were prepared with comments to address attendees and willing to 
answer or address any comments and questions.  

The meeting was scheduled for 7:00pm. Josh and Lauren were logged in and available by 6:45pm. Josh 
and Lauren remained logged online until 7:25pm.  

Unfortunately, no one attended the meeting that evening.  

 

Sincerely,  

Josh Lamers 

 

 


